
c/o 39 Esker Lawns, Lucan, Co Dublin 

 

 

Ref: SD22A/0454—Partial change of use of the ground floor of 4 Griffeen Glen Drive, Lucan, Co. Dublin 

K78N277 

 

18th January 2023 

 

 

To whom it concerns, 

 

I wish to support this application. I note that a previous application was rejected, however the applicant 

has reduced the number of children to be catered for and also amended the times of opening and closing. 

 

Given the need for childcare in the area and given that much of the client base is likely to be local, there 

should not be a negative impact in terms of vehicular traffic and the net contribution to the community 

should be positive. 

 

Trusting all these issues can be addressed in the Council’s deliberations. 

 

Thanking you for your time and consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_______________ 

Cllr Paul Gogarty 

 


